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Hello members, 
We have come a long way from January. The course is looking really good. This is due to countless hours 
put in by Rock and Mike plus many volunteers. When you see the guys who keep our course looking 
good, please take the time to say thank you. Those two words go a long way. Due to the weather 
changing and getting colder, there will be some mornings with frost on the greens. The #1 rule, no one is
to be on the greens while frost is present.  This rule will be enforced for any member or green fee 
player.

If anyone has any golf cart covers laying around that you would be willing to donate, we NEED them for 
our work carts during cold weather. We also need some drivers and 3 woods to complete some of  our 
rental club sets. All donations would be greatly appreciated.

Please welcome new members Brandon Stiles/Brianna to the Green Oaks family. 

A big thank you to Angie Whipp for her positivity when greeting members and guest and for her work on
giving our pro shop and restrooms a face lift. 

Sunday 9-hole scrambles will start on November 6th, depending on cart availability. If we don’t have 
enough carts, the scramble may have to be canceled. If we have enough carts to accommodate all 
participants, we will draw for partners at 12:45. Play will begin at 1pm. The scrambles will be every 
Sunday. Please do not forget to sign up for adopt-a-hole. The list is in the lounge on the dining room 
entrance door. There is no money involved, just your commitment to pick up trash, small limbs etc., 
while you are playing that hole. It will make a big difference appearance wise, plus the ground keepers 
daily schedules. 

Don’t forget to sign up for Steak night, which is the first and third Thursday every month. The price is 
$5.00 per person. It includes a baked potato, salad and bread. Bring whatever you choose to grill. Sit 
back and eat and enjoy the fellowship.

Now you know the rest of the story. Remember always be humble and kind.

Sincerely,                                                                                   

Vickey Evans

Vickey Evans

Club President
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